Date: Wed, 15 Jan 1997 14:17:43 -0800 (PST)

From: Leslie Korn <lekorn@wco.com> To: Rudolph Ryser <cwislka@wco.com>

Subject: Symposium (fwd)

FYI

Leslie Korn, Ph.D., MPH Center For Traditional Medicine Center for World Indigenous Studies 1770 Massachusetts Ave. #624 Cambridge, MA 02140 1 617-643-1918

P.O. Box 2574 Olympia, WA. 98507

Important WORLD WIDE WEB PAGES:

http://www.halcyon.com/FWDP/medicine/tmp.html >>> Trad. Med. Project http://www.halcyon.com/FWDP/medicine/seminar.html >>> TMP Seminars http://www.halcyon.com/FWDP/cwisinfo.html >>> CWIS Headquarters http://www.halcyon.com/FWDP/fwdp.html >>> FW Documents Proj. http://www.speakeasy.org/cwis/fwbs.html >>> FW Bookstore

----- Forwarded message -----

Date: Wed, 15 Jan 1997 14:17:13 -0800 (PST)

From: Leslie Korn <lekorn@wco.com>

To: alemcorpu@aol.com Subject: Symposium

Dear Anna, Thank you for your time. Below please find listed the CWIS web sites.

I am writing to request that Quality Dynamics donate attendance to 1-2 of our staff(the Chair, Dr. Rudolph Ryser,) in order that we may better undertake our virtual university. This is the first university of its kind serving indigenous peoples around the globe

We are an Indian controlled, non profit 501 (c) 3-- (sorry to say scraping for funds-)-Our accomplishments arise out of a decentralized, volunteer, virtual

organization that functions globally to serve the needs of indigenous peoples. While this maximizes volunteerism and minimizes time spent in fundraising, it also precludes major expenditures such as your conference

We would appreciate your consideration for complete scholarship(s). I am currently based in CAlifornia, as is Dr. Ryser. In the past, we have acknowledged donations to our org. by posting it on the web sites and would be pleased to do this should you choose to award us scholarships. Likewise, after your review of our Fourth World Documentation project

has received numerous awards and heads up a WWW virtual library section) should you be interested, we would be pleased to provide a presentation on our work, as a thank you for the scholarship(s).

Most sincerely,

Leslie Korn

Leslie Korn, Ph.D., MPH Center For Traditional Medicine Center for World Indigenous Studies

Pate: Thu, 16 Jan 1997 09:16:54 -0800 (PST) From: "Dr. Rudolph C. Ryser" <cwislka@wco.com> To: James Maguire <maquirej@ozemail.com.au>

Subject: CWIS CR Workshops

Dear Mr. Maguire,

The Center for World Indigenous Studies conducts seminars, workshops and briefings at sites throughout the world for professionals, academics, students and activists interested in issues, problems and achievements of indigenous peoples. We conduct site-specific workshops in indigenous government, conflict resolution (indigenous people vs indigenous peoples and indigenous peoples vs state, corporations etc.), traditional medicine, community organization, and cultural revitalization. Usually, workshops are conducted at the invitation of a sponsor, we design the site-specific workshop, organize faculty, scheduling and workshop materials. We have colleagues in Queensland and have received preliminary invitations to conduct a seminar in Fourth World Geopolitics in Western Australia.

Your interest in conflict resolution concerning indigenous peoples at TIS coincides with our interest in delivering a workshop (seminars and briefings) in Australia. Perhaps, if you will consider hosting a workshop we could discuss organizational and financial terms (We conduct grant sponsored -- if offered--, participant paid tuition, or other sponsored terms).

I would be happy to discuss your particular interests and the organization of a TIS Conflict Resolution Workshop. Please refer to our WEB pages for further description of the Center for World indigenous Studies -- Fourth World Institute (below).

We have just completed two successfull seminars in Mexico: Fourth World Geopolitics, and Traditional Medicine.

_____x___x____x___

I look forward to hearing from you.

Rudolph C. Ryser, Ph.D., Chair Center for World Indigenous Studies-Fourth World Institute 1001 Cooper Point Road SW, Suite 140-214 Olympia, WA 98502 United States of America

CWIS WEB PAGES:

http://www.halcyon.com/FWDP/cwisinfo.html (CWIS Headquarters)

http://www.halcyon.com/FWDP/fwdp.html

http://www.halcyon.com/FWDP/medicine/tmp.html (Trad. Medicine Proj)

http://www.speakeasy.org/cwis/fwbs.html

(FW Documentation Proj)

Continued.

(FW Bookstore)

Date: Thu, 06 Feb 1997 12:46:42 -0400

From: Public ELF Workstation <elf_pub@email.rutgers.edu>

To: lekorn@wco.com

Subject: application form for an internship

I am deeply interested in the self-sustaining ways of indigenous people and would greatly appreciate it if you would send me an application form for an internship possibly for the fall of 1997 or spring 1998. Please also send me some information about the different types of internships available. My address is Frederique de Lame

154 Lambertville HQ Rd.
Stockton, N.J. 08559

my e-mail is Fredddy@eden.rutgers.edu.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Frederique de Lame

Date: Wed, 22 Jan 1997 12:55:51 -0800 (PST)

From: Leslie Korn <lekorn@wco.com> To: Rudolph Ryser <cwislka@wco.com>

Subject: a new idea (fwd)

lets look into this re fourth world institute

Leslie Korn, Ph.D., MPH Center For Traditional Medicine Center for World Indigenous Studies 1770 Massachusetts Ave. #624 Fourth World Institute 1770 Massachusetts Ave. #624 Cambridge, MA 02140 1 617-643-1918

1001 Cooper Point Rd. Suite 140-214 Olympia, WA 98502 USA

WORLD WIDE WEB PAGES:

http://www.halcyon.com/FWDP/medicine/tmp.html >>> Trad. Med. Project http://www.halcyon.com/FWDP/medicine/seminar.html >>> TMP Seminars http://www.halcyon.com/FWDP/cwisinfo.html >>> CWIS Headquarters http://www.halcyon.com/FWDP/fwdp.html >>> FW Documents Proj. http://www.speakeasy.org/cwis/fwbs.html >>> FW Bookstore

----- Forwarded message -----

Date: 22 Jan 97 15:27:07 EST

From: Lisa Mertz <71554.1033@CompuServe.COM>

To: Leslie Korn <lekorn@wco.com>

Subject: a new idea

Dear Leslie,

In all my applying for positions, I've been accepted to the adjunct faculty of Greenwich University which is a distance learning program based in Hilo, Hawaii. It's unaccredited at this point, but they are ready for accreditation. I had a good conversation with the president this afternoon. One of the ways they work with students and faculty is to accept existing institutes into the program -- the institute remains autonomous for the most part, and the school helps to reconcile the institute's format into a degree program.

Caroline Myss and Norman Shealy have brought the Shealy Institute to Greenwich. Students can take courses from the Shealy Inst. and work on a degree or not.

I brought up the idea of Women's Traditional Medicine and the president (Doug) said they've been interested in developing their women's studies programs. usually have two people working on a program, one is the mentor and the other is the 2nd reader. Myss and Shealy sort of take turns holding either role for their students. They also require students to take their seminars, and since they're famous in the realms of alternative medicine and healing, they have a thousand people taking their programs.

Most of the students work in full time jobs and are in their 40s. The school is developing a reputation in the areas of psychotherapy and business. The school offers Master's degrees and PhDs.

Anyway, I'm wondering if you'd be interested in collaborating on developing a degree program around Traditional Medicine?

There are four types of courses involved with the programs:

- 1) core competency
- field experience & internships 2)
- 3) adva

nced studies, ie, unique specialization areas
4) research preparation

These can be coupled with seminars.

What do you think about this?

Date: Wed, 29 Jan 1997 16:53:43 +02:0 From: Richard Griggs <richg@iafrica.com>

To: cwislka@wco.com

Subject: letter

270 NAMES List

Dear Rudy:

I will try to fax off your letter a.s.a.p. for the position at the Central European University. It would be useful to have your CV, however, but I can wing something without it too.

It looks like were on for the Dublin conference. Please keep me posted on the details. I will review the information you sent as soon as I have the opportunity.

Note the new e-mail address direct to my office computer.,

All the best,

Rich
Dr Richard A Griggs
Head of Research
Independent Projects Trust
Old Mutual Centre
Suite 1802
303 West Street
Durban, South Africa 4000

(031) 305-8422

Date: Wed, 28 Feb 1996 14:37:49 -0800 (PST)

From: Leslie Korn <lekorn@wco.com>
To: Rudolph Ryser <cwislka@wco.com>

Subject: Re: your mail (fwd)

rcr--here are addresses for evergreen

----- Forwarded message -----

Date: Wed, 28 Feb 1996 13:20:44 -0800 (PST)

From: Center For World Indigenous Studies < jburrows@halcyon.com>

To: Leslie Korn <lekorn@wco.com>

Subject: Re: your mail

On Tue, 27 Feb 1996, Leslie Korn wrote:

> Did you send an internship application to Nichole argo as requested feb.

Yes.

> Also, I have been waiting on the names of the president and provost of > evergreen and their mailing addresses. Its not cost effective for me to

The Evergreen State College 2700 Evergreen Parkway NW Olympia, WA 98505

President: Jane Jervis, L-3109

President's Staff, L-3103:
Paul Gallegos, Assist. for Equal Opportunity
Lee Hoemann, Exec. Assoc. to the President
Marcia Husseman, Program Coordinator
Lee Lambert, Assist. for Civil Rights
Kim Merriman, Assist. for Governmental Relations

Academic Vice President and Provost: Barbara Leigh Smith, L-3131

@

Date: Thu. 30 May 1996 18:12:10 -0400

From: C92176@aol.com To: cwislka@wco.com Subject: Re: Questions US. State Dept Planning

Dear Rudy: Yes, I did discuss the possibility with our Director of Political Training, Peter Schoettle, and he responded positively, but he reminded me that this kind of event needs a "sponsor" from the Department of State. That is, we are the "school house" for the Department and we do not do anything without specific approval or demands from the Department. So your next step would be to pursue this with someone in Tim Wirth's shop, or elsewhere, or in Congress who could then send the request to the Department. We will be happy to work with whatever office or persons express the interest, but we are reluctant to push our own agenda—we have been cautioned before regarding the taking of training in directions not to the liking of the Department (not unlike schools teaching things without approval from the central system/school board, etc.).

So good luck and keep me informed of your progress.

Sincerely, -- john